

Sunflower Home Learning: Week beginning 20th July

Hello Sunflowers,

Here’s your new home learning for the last two days of term. I hope you have a lovely summer break and I shall look forward to seeing you in September when you are in Year 2.  Love from, Mr. Brady     
School’s Out for Summer!                                                                         

Other task: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=BCeE3B_tAq8

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JtbWNyyctzU
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